
 

 

 

Dear Student and Parents/Carers 

I hope that you and your families are well. I am writing to inform you of several key pieces of information 

and to give you some dates for your diary including: 

• Year 11 Transition to Sixth Form Days – Monday 30 June and Tuesday 1 July  

• GCSE Results Day and Sixth Form Enrolment – Thursday 21 August 2025 

• Additional Sixth Form Enrolment Day – Friday 22 August 2025 

Transition Days:  

These will be held on Monday 30 June and Tuesday 1 July; these sessions are open to all Year 11 students, 
including those of you not planning to enrol in Congleton Sixth Form College. Activities include a half-day in 
school and a free university visit.  

There will also be tasks set for each subject to aid the transition to your Sixth Form studies.  

From Monday 23 June, you will find full details on Teams (Year 11 Transition Team). Activities include: 

• Subject‐specific transition tasks (to be completed by September) 

• Careers information and online courses – resources include: Unifrog, OpenLearn, FutureLearn; as 
well as CV and interview support if requested 

If you’re interested in a medicine‐focused workshop with Keele School of Medicine, please email Miss 
Boulton by 6 June. 

GCSE Results Day:  

GCSE examination results will be issued on Thursday 21 August and results can be collected between 9am 
and 11am from the Sixth Form Common Room.  

If you are unable to collect your results on 21 August and would like someone else to collect your results for 
you instead (by proxy), please email Miss Casey (KCasey@CongletonHigh.com) with details of the person 
collecting your results (name and relationship to you).  On Results Day, the person collecting them on your 
behalf must bring photo ID. 

Support On-Site: 

• Examination queries: Mr Capey and Exams Team 

• Sixth Form enrolment: Miss Boulton and Sixth Form Team 
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If you have any questions about Results Day, please email Miss Casey or contact the Exams Office. 

Sixth Form Enrolment:  

Dates: 21 and 22 August 2025 

Location: Sixth Form Study Room 

Process: 

1. Collect your GCSE results. 

2. Enrol immediately in the Sixth Form centre or return on Friday 22 August 2025. 

Unable to Attend? 

Email Miss Boulton by 1 July (jboulton@congletonhigh.com) to make alternative arrangements or to 
update your application. 

If you have applied to Congleton Sixth Form College, you should have received a conditional offer letter via 
email. Entry requirements, option blocks and course details for 2025–26 can be found on the school 
website:  https://www.congletonhigh.com/sixth-form/how-to-apply  

Should your results fall short of your chosen subjects’ entry requirements, we will work with you to find 
suitable alternatives on Results Day. 

Still Want to Apply? 

Applications are still welcome! Please contact Miss Boulton (jboulton@congletonhigh.com) – we would 
love to have you join us. 

Financial Support Available:  

Transport and 16–19 Bursaries are offered to support post-16 study costs. For more details of how we can 
support you with this, please visit the Student Support page of the College website on 
https://congletonhigh.com/sixth-form/student-support.   Applications must be submitted by Friday 26 
September 2025. 

Starting in September: 

Your first day of Year 12 is Wednesday 3 September, and we look forward to welcoming you back, 

refreshed and ready. 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions about Transition, Results Day or Enrolment. 

We wish you all the very best with your GCSE examinations. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss J Boulton 

Assistant Headteacher 
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